
Public notice of requirement by requiring authority for designation 
Sections 169 of the Resource Management Act 1991 

 
The Dunedin City Council has received notice of a requirement for a designation from 
Aurora Energy Ltd. 
 
Notice of Requirement No: DIS-2010-1 
 
The requirement is for: 
The establishment and operation of freestanding switch gear structures and ripple 
injection equipment.   
 
The site to which the requirement applies is as follows: 
Part of 157 Helensburgh Road, being that land legally described as Pt Lot 22 DP 265, 
Certificate of Title 15C/313.  The area of land required for the designation is 2035m2, 
more or less.  The land is adjacent to the Halfway Bush Electricity Substation at 48 
Wakari Road, which is subject to existing designation D366. 
 
The notice of requirement may be inspected at: 

• Planning Enquiries, First Floor, Civic Centre, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin 
• www.dunedin.govt.nz/districtplan 

 
Please contact Jacinda Baker on 477 4000 if you have any questions about the notice of 
requirement. 
 
Any person may make a submission on the requirement.  You may do so by sending a 
written submission to Dunedin City Council using one of the options outlined below: 
 
Post to:  City Development Manager, Dunedin City Council, PO Box 5045, 

Dunedin 9058 
Deliver to: Planning Enquiries, First Floor, Civic Centre, 50 The Octagon, 

Dunedin 
Fax to: 474 3451 (if you fax your submission, please post or deliver a copy 

to one of the above addresses) 
E-mail to: planning@dcc.govt.nz 
 
The submission must be in Form 21 of the Resource Management (Forms, Fees and 
Procedures) Regulations 2003, or similar format.  Copies of this form are available at 
the Planning Enquiries desk on the first floor of the Civic Centre, and from 
www.dunedin.govt.nz/districtplan. 
 
Submissions close on Friday 26 March 2010, at 5pm.   
 
You must serve a copy of your submission on Aurora Energy Ltd, whose address for 
service is C/- Don Anderson, Paterson Pitts Resource Management Limited, 8 Broadway, 
PO Box 1083, Dunedin 9054, as soon as reasonably practicable after serving your 
submission on the Dunedin City Council. 
 
 
Jim Harland 
Chief Executive    Date: 27 February 2010 
 

The closing date for submissions is Friday 26 March 2010 at 5pm. 


